South Benver Lodge Po. 93 Temple Asgsociation

350 South Broadway
Denver, CO 80209
303-777-8809

Bryan P. Schultz.
Secretary

July 14, 2016

Mr. Mitch Mrsnyv,

My name is Bryan Schultz and I am the Secretary of the South Denver Lodge # 93
Temple Association.

I'had the distinet picasure of contacting your company, Mile High Seamless Gutters, to
request a bid for work on our building.

Starting from the initial phone call to request an estimate, speaking with Brenda, vour
employees showed the utmost courtesy and professionalism. When Grey Adams showed
up 1o inspect and gather the necessary data for the estimate. he was very personable,
pmfessmra[ and polite,

The entire acceptance of the estimate took almost a month on our part, as the Association
had to do our “due diligence”, however, we made the best decision in choosing 1o accept
your company’s estimate.

The work began on Wednesday July 13, 2016 and continued 1o Thursday, July 14" as the
project was logistically challenging. The crew members who worked on this project were
Kyle, Rob, David, Jose, Jered, Wayne, Cam and Omar. Each of these men were
professional and all worked together well. There comradery. and teamwork were
exemplary and professional. They were all task oriented and from set-up 10 clean-up the ¥
showed a professionalism that [ have rarely come across. Fach of these men worked
diligently and gave the task their best. None would accept sloppy or incomplete or
inadequate work. I feel each of these men are to be commended for a job professionally
wefl done They are an asset to your business. Please take the time to let each of them
xnow how truly valued they are to your company.

In conclusion, I would like to say that I will personally recommend “Mile High Seamless
Gutters™ to everyone who asks. [ will let them know that they will not regret hiring “Mile
High Seamless Gurters.”

Pleae,e teei comfortable in bomactmb me if you need more information.

_g,f- ~

Bryan P. SdHI.zP M.

\__/

.f
i
M

e 05096€L 508 Z)nyog ueig

agz:eo gl viinre



